FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Fletcher Building
101 East Gaines Street
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

MEMORANDUM
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0 : DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING }WJ
FROM: JOE MCCORMICK, CHIEF OF GAS REGULATION I\I'

RE SUNCOAST PIPELINE COMPANY - DOCKET 920672-GP

The attached letter from SunCoast Pipeline Company was received today. It

is forwarded for inclusion in the official file in Docket 920672-GP.

Joseph D. Jenkins, Director, Division of Electric and Gas
Robert L. Trapp, Assistant Director, Division of Electric and Gas

Martha Carter Brown, Division of Legal Services
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SUNCOAST
% PIPELINE
CompaNy

August 18, 1992

Mr. Joseph W. McCormick, Bureau Chief
Bureau of Gas Regulation, Electric & Gas
Florida Public Service Commission
Fletcher Building

101 East Gaines Street

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0868

Re: SunCoast Pipeline Company
Florida PSC Docket No. 92-0672GP

Dear Mr. McCormick:

This is to advise that the SunCoast Pipeline Company remains fully
committed to building the SunCoast Pipeline and to serving
Florida's natural gas customers. United Gas Pipe Line Company
remains fully committed to the SunCoast project, even though the
Coastal Corporation has withdrawn; and therefore Coastal
Corporation's letter to the Florida Public Service Commission dated
August 12, 1992, is inaccurate.

SunCoast requests that the Florida Public Service Commission not
close its file on the SunCoast project (Florida Public Service
Commission Docket No. 92-0672GP). The Commission will be advised
on or before October 1, 1992, as to the date SunCoast's application
will be filed. The application will contain all of the requisite
information necessary to support the filing.

Very truly yours,

Vice President
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